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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Rio de Janeiro, December 6, 2022 –IRB-Brasil Resseguros S.A. (B3: IRBR3) 
(“IRB Brasil RE” or “Company”) informs the market and its shareholders that, in 
a report released today, the risk rating agency Standard&Poor's Global Ratings 
(“S&P”) changed IRB Brasil RE and its senior unsecured debentures issuances’ 
ratings from 'brAAA' to ‘brAA+’ on the Brazilian National scale, with negative 
outlook. 
 
According to the risk agency, the rating change reflects the negative results in 
the last two quarters, due to the drought and COVID-19 effects. 
 
 

Rio de Janeiro, December 6, 2022. 
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